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20th September 2023 
 
 

Stay and Play 
 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 

A popular feature of Reception last year were the ‘Stay and Play’ sessions. These are when 

parents (or grandparents and other carers) are welcome to stay and play with the children in the 

learning environment to see and share the learning in action.   
 

Our sessions will take place each month for the rest of the year on a Friday morning from drop 

off until 9:30am (see dates below).  
 

The first Stay and Play will be on Friday 29th September. 
 

To help with school drop off, please arrive for 8.40 with your child and use the car park at the 

end of Steele’s Road rather than parking along Steele’s Road. You can then walk around to the 

front of the school and enter via the Reception gate. 
 

Unfortunately, due to Health and Safety, younger siblings are not able to attend these sessions 

and for safeguarding reasons all phones and mobile devices must be kept out of sight in bags or 

pockets and NO photographs can be taken. 

 

Phonics session - 9.10am to 9.30am 

When Stay and Play ends at 9.10am, there will be a short session. This is to share information 

about how we teach phonics at The Cambridge. There will be practical tips and ideas for 

supporting your child as they begin their journey to reading. We will hold these sessions 

throughout the year following Stay and Play.  
 

 

Dates 
 

Friday 13th October Friday 10th November Friday 8th December 

Friday 12th January Friday 9th February Friday 8th March 

Friday 10th May Friday 7th June Friday 12th July 

 
We look forward to seeing you here. 
 
With kind regards, 
The Reception team 


